Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting
July 4, 2009

The meeting came to order by Director Vern Bye at 10:07am in the Trev Deeley Motorcycles
conference room.

We welcomed six new Vancouver H.O.G. chapter members to the meeting today. Welcome
Harvey, Bill, April, Carla, Hart and Dale to the Harley Owners Group, Vancouver Chapter.

Most of us rode to the meeting today. Who didn’t ride? Again (same as last meeting) it was
Vern our Director. He used the excuse ‘dentist appointment’!

OLD BUSINESS:

June 14™ — Ride to Boston Bar was a great turn out.

June 20™ — Ride to Penticton to the Lost Moose Lodge was a well liked long relaxing ride
June 19" — 20 Langley chapters Summer Sizzle.

June 26" -28% - Ogopogo ride to Osoyoos.

July 2"~ Vancouver H.O.G. Executive meeting was changed and was held before our
H.O.G. Chapter meeting today.

Wednesday evening rides continue to be a success. Rides last approx. 1 to 1 % hours. Our
evening rides leaves at 7:00pm sharp.

NEW BUSINESS:

We welcome you all out to join our scheduled rides. Remember you don’t have to go to the
final destination. If you do however plan on leaving us during the ride, please let the road
captains know so they can be aware that you are leaving.

Our group photo will be available at our next H.O.G. Chapter meeting. The cost for the
picture is $10.00 each and the size will be an 8 X 10°”. Please prepay at the end of the
meeting today if you would like a photo. There will be some extra’s available at the
September 12" meeting.

Bus trip to Leavenworth October 24™ -25" has not yet been cancelled. We have decided to
open it up to adult family members and friends. You must pay by September 12", Double
occupancy only. If we do not receive payment for 48 people, the trip will be cancelled. The
cost is $55.00 per person ($110.00 per couple) and you can pay Kyoko — cash only. The
hotel reservations are at the Bavarian Lodge 810 US Highway 2 Leavenworth WA. The cost
if $150.00 (US Funds) per room plus taxes.
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